
For the Rapid Expansion of the “Noise Camera” program. 

I am very happy to learn that a pilot “noice camera” project has started on three areas in the county.  
I hope that once a few lessons are learned that it will be rapidly expanded to areas like Rt 28/Muddy 
Branch Rd, Downtown Crown, King Farm, and Quince Orchard Blvd, and Great Seneca Highway.   

Sincerely, 

Karl Van Neste 


